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Reminders

Class News Term 2 Dates for Diary

PE DAYS – MONDAY AND WEDNESDAY.
PRIMARY 4 WILL HAVE SWIMMING AS

PART OF THEIR PE THIS TERM.
PLEASE ENSURE PUPILS HAVE THEIR

SWIMMING COSTUME/TOWEL IN A
LABELLED CARRIER BAG. CHILDREN

CAN WEAR THEIR COSTUMES
UNDERNEATH THEIR UNIFORM ON THE

DAY BUT DON’T FORGET TO PACK
UNDERWEAR TO CHANGE INTO.

REMEMBER TO CHECK X FOR OUR
WEEKLY STAR!

FOLLOW US ON X:
@MRSVALERIO @MRSKELLIS17

WEDNESDAY 30TH OCTOBER
 SWIMMING SESSIONS FOR P4

 THURSDAY 31ST OCTOBER 
 HALLOWEEN PARADE AND PARTY

 THURSDAY 7TH NOVEMBER
 OUTDOOR CLASSROOM DAY
THURSDAY 19TH DECEMBER 

CHRISTMAS SERVICE

Welcome back! We hope you all
had a lovely October break and a

well earned rest all set for the term
ahead!

It is going to be a busy term with all
our spooky shenanigans for

Halloween and then before you
know it will be... CHRISTMAS!! We

can’t wait for you to come along to
the Christmas service where you

will enjoy a wee performance from
us! Look out for more information

nearer the time.



HWB

Numeracy

Literacy

Other Curricular Areas

October focus: Healthy
November focus: Achieving
December focus: Nurtured

PE focus: Swimming and
Possession Games - Hockey &

Football.

This term Primary 5 will be learning
about money, adding and giving 

change within £20. 
We will also look at addition,

subtraction and multiplication.

This term Primary 4 will be learning
about money, identifying and using
coins up to and including £2. We will

also look at addition, subtraction and
multiplication.

Our writing focus this term is 
functional, focusing on letter and

instructional writing.
We will look at both formal and informal
letter writing and the different language

that is used in each. We will also be
creating our own recipes and

instructions and using the correct
layouts with subheadings.

For reading we will continue to use our
Blooms Button fans and create our own

questions. We will also look at the
difference between fact and opinion.

Our topic this term is Social Media. We 
will be looking at how to keep ourselves 

and others safe online. 
For Expressive Arts we will be 

researching Andy Warhol - one of the 
first digital artists using Pop Art. We 
will also be using some digital pieces 

from James Faure as inspiration in our 
own artwork. 

In Music we will be looking at body 
percussion to create musical ideas using 

sounds, rhythm and pitch.




